
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON A 

PETITION FOR VOLUNTARY ANNEXATION 

INTO THE TOWN OF BRISTOL, INDIANA 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Council (the “Council”) of the Town of Bristol, 

Indiana (the “Town”), on Thursday, October 19, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. (local time), at the Town Hall, 

303 East Vistula Street, Bristol, Indiana 46507, will hold a public hearing during the regular 

meeting of the Council upon a proposed ordinance (the “Ordinance”) annexing real property 

located outside but contiguous to the corporate limits of the Town, consisting of one parcel located 

at 54567 SR 15, Washington Township, Elkhart County, Indiana and identified in the Elkhart 

County, Indiana property records as Parcel Number 20-03-34-400-001.000-030, consisting of 

approximately 20 acres (the “Annexation Territory”). HTIW Properties, LLC, an Indiana limited 

liability company, the 100% owner of the Annexation Territory, filed a petition for voluntary 

annexation into the Town with the Council on September 12, 2023 requesting the Ordinance (the 

“Petition”). The Petition, proposed Ordinance and map and legal description of the Annexation 

Territory are available for inspection by the public at the office of the Clerk Treasurer, located at 

303 East Vistula Street, Bristol, Indiana 46507. The Council reserves the right, prior to taking final 

action, to amend the Ordinance. At the public hearing, all interested persons will have the 

opportunity to testify and be heard concerning the proposed Annexation Territory. The hearing 

may be continued to a later date or dates. For further information, please contact Mike Yoder, 

Bristol Town Manager, at (574) 298-3331. 

Dated: September 15, 2023 

TOWN COUNCIL OF THE TOWN 

OF BRISTOL, INDIANA 

 

[Please insert the date of publication at end of notice. To the extent you maintain an internet 

website, please also post on the website on the same date as publication in the newspaper.] 

[Publish no later than Thursday, September 28, 2023] 


